GUARLFORD PARISH COUNCIL
Parish Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
Guarlford Parish Council would like to recruit a parish clerk and responsible financial officer.  Employment is for 4-5 hours per week, paid according to the national pay scales.

Meetings are normally held on the second Monday in March, May, September and December.

Applicants should be computer literate and familiar with Microsoft Word and Excel.  Previous experience of working with committees plus knowledge of maintaining a website would be an advantage.  Any training necessary will be made available.

The duties of the Responsible Financial Officer are to maintain the financial records of the Council as required by law.  Until such time as the Parish Council has an office, the successful applicant will work from home and appropriate computer hardware and software will be provided.

The current clerk will leave the Council's employment at the end of September.
For more information, please contact the chairman, Michael Huskinson, at mikehuskinson@hotmail.co.uk 
